


WEDNESDAY 
March 10, 2021
9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.
 
NOTICE
FROM THE FOXBOROUGH WATER DEPARTMENT

WALNUT STREET
From South Street to North High Street  

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Foxborough Water Department will be temporarily shutting down the water main on Walnut Street to install a new water gate at the Foxborough Country Club.  Water service is expected to be back on by 3:00 p.m.

Please draw enough water beforehand to cover your needs during this time period.   If you experience discoloration or air in the line, wait about 15 minutes and then run your water slowly on cold for a few minutes.  Laundry, washing and showering should be planned accordingly.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, and thank you for your patience.

Questions may be directed to the Water Department office at (508) 543-1209.




Robert Worthley, Superintendent
Foxborough Water and Sewer Department
